

Head Teachers Newsletter: 18th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back, I trust that you all had a wonderful half term and are ready for the next!

Christmas is coming...we have started to sing songs, learn words and act out various exciting plays. Please look at the website to see performance dates and times. Please can I draw your attention to whether it is a family or adult performance. Please no children at the adult performances, they are welcome at the family performances.

Now that the weather has turned rather more wintery please can you ensure your child has appropriate warm weather clothing. Please visit the website to see our uniform guidelines.

Thank you for coming to parent interviews before half term. We hope you found them to be a useful opportunity to see how your children have settled into the new academic year.

We had an AMAZING mini Olympics on Friday. The children all had a fantastic time and were extremely active all day! Please don't forget to bring in your sponsor money to the office.

Miss Elliott

PTA events coming up...

Just a reminder of events that are coming up this term as I know it all gets busy!

Pamper evening- Friday 22nd November. Come and have a browse of the stalls, a mince pie and something yummy to drink and maybe a treatment. Leave the kids at home...this is all about YOU!!

Christmas Fair- Saturday 14th December 12-3pm. Lots of lovely stalls and prizes to be won! There also maybe a 'special' guest!

Panto- Woking theatre, 11th December Aladdin.

Pine cones needed?!!

Are you heading out for an Autumnal family walk? We are collecting pine cones for the bug houses. Please bring them into the office for Mrs. Conner! Thank you

Díary dates

Please also check the website 9.12.19 Year 2 Christmas Performance 1.15pm FAMILY 10.12.19 Year R Christmas Performance 9.15am ADULT ONLY

10.12.19 Year 1 Chrístmas performance 1.15pm FAMILY 11.12.19 Year 1 Chrístmas performance 9.15am ADULT ONLY

11.12.19 CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

11.12.19 CHRISTMAS DINNER
12.12.19 Year 2 Christmas
performance ADULT ONLY
13.12.19 Year R Christmas
performance 9.15am FAMILY
20.12.19 END OF TERM 1.15pm
6.1.20 INSET DAY
7.1.20 Children return

Drop off and pick up
Please can we ask you try
to not crowd round the
door to the classrooms in
the morning. It can
become quite congested and
can be overwhelming for
children walking in
independently.

Also, if you are going to be late picking up your child please can you make sure that you phone the school office so that they can let the class teacher/child know. This is important because the school office also closes shortly after the end of school.

Mrs. Brown needs you!

For art enrichment this term the children are looking at self-portraits.

She needs:

Brass screws/bolts/washers

Old keys

Springs

Old picture frames (no glass)

Old spanners

Buttons

Wool

Zíps

poppers

Some quick reminders:

No jewellery should be worn at school. Earrings should be small studs, and these should be removed for PE. If you are unsure of your class PE days, they please speak to your class teacher.

Long hair needs to be tied back and out of the children's faces.

No nail polish please. Keep those lovely treats for weekends and holidays!

What's been happening in school?







Year 2 have been learning all about money! They have had to find different ways of making the same amount.
They have also been 'designing an alien' and writing alien similes.



Year 1 have been looking at the Starry Night painting and recreating their own.
They have also completed bear facts for their home learning.





Year R have been practicing writing their numbers. They have also done some poppy art.







Don't forget to support the switching on of the lights at Heatherside Arcade!